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Notice is hereby given that the next stated meeting of the Delaware Valley Conjurers Club will be
held on Monday, January 13, 1997, at 7:30 post meridiem. This Monday evening will be “Waste of
Postage” Night. Meaning | have no idea what's scheduled - Madame President had no ideas, and
Colonel Vice-President is off on maneuvers, or something. So I'm wasting club money on stamps to
tell you that we're having a meeting on the 2nd Monday of the month (like we ALWAYS do) to do
who-knows-what, Maybe we can kick around idsas for the rest of the vear. Nah, that would be WAY
too organized.

Speaking of Madame President, she THINKS we're having a lecture next month (see, it's not just
me). Jay Sankey is rumored to be the Feature Lecturer. More details as they occur,

One thing | do know is that it's a New Year, which means New Dues. Ten bucks gets you an
occasionally timely newsletter and a place to meet on the 2nd Monday of each month (am | getting
my subtle point across?). Pay up.

No guarantees, but sometime this year the Newsletter will be available on the DVCC Home Page. So
all of you with those fancy new computers you got for Christmas can dial up and see what's going on
before the Postmaster lets you know. And since you all got new PC’s with that ubiquitous AOL
installed, e-mail me with your e-mail address. Save us 32 cents (it adds up, you know).

Next month: February. Lecture, maybe?
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